ST. JOHN’S P.S.

 WAITING LIST POLICY 
It is entirely a matter for the Board of Governors of a school to decide whether or not, and how, they wish 

to operate a waiting list.  

	Should a vacancy arise after the day placement letters have been issued from the 

ELBs all applications for admission to Y1 that were initially refused, new applications, 

late applications and applications where new information has been provided will be

treated equally and the published criteria applied.  This waiting list will be in

place until 30th June.

The school and/or Education and Library Board will contact you in writing if

your child gains a place in the school by this method.

Your child’s name will be automatically added to the list.  Please contact the

School if you wish for your child’s name to be removed from the list.




